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Workforce Wellness 

Performed our annual water risk assessment throughout the facility which protects staff as well as patients in the 

prevention of waterborne diseases recommended by the CDC. 

 

Community Engagement  

Partnering with the Borough of Petersburg in initiating the testing of city water where it enters the building for 

sufficient residual disinfectant as part of our overall Water Management Strategy. 

 

Sent education out via the LTC newsletter to resident families regarding the implementation of Enhanced 

Barrier Precautions 

 

Patient Centered Care 

Implemented Enhanced Barrier Precautions in Long-term Care 

 

Facility 

Implementing a process for standardized testing and logging of eyewash stations with a goal to standardize to 

one model of eyewash station as much as possible.  Purchasing OSHA-compliant signage for all eyewash 

stations 

Financial Wellness 

Encouraging and educating staff to make changes in the way that supplies are stocked and stored on carts and in 

rooms to avoid contamination and subsequent waste. 
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